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PRESS RELEASE 

Seasonal Road Closures Extended 
 

With the heavy snowpack this year, Cache County has determined that it is both necessary and 

appropriate for the County to extend the seasonal motorized vehicle restrictions on county roads. 

These closures are for public safety, to reduce road damage and repair costs, to preserve water quality, 

and prevent erosion during snowy and muddy conditions this spring. 

The following seasonal access roads that were SCHEDULED TO OPEN APRIL 15, 2024 will be extended 

and will REMAIN CLOSED UNTIL AT LEAST MAY 1, 2024. Additional delays may occur, pending weather 

and snow pack run-off conditions.  

• 3200 West (Old Canyon Road & 8500 South) 

• High Creek Canyon Road  

• Mount Pisgah Road 

• South Canyon Road 

If you have any questions about how these closures might affect you, please call the Cache County 

Public Works Department at 435-755-1560. 

 

 

 

 


